TOWN OF KILLINGLY

SOLID WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE

July 26, 2017
 5:30 p.m.

Room 204
Killingly Town Hall

172 Main Street
Killingly, CT









Commission Members:


Lynn LaBerge 

Edward Grandelski

David Griffiths
Minutes 
1. Call to Order: Lynn LaBerge called to order the meeting at 5:34pm all  members present 
2. Citizens Comments - none

3.
Adoption of Minutes:



a) May 24, 2017 Meeting Minutes

Ed Grandelski motioned to accept the minutes, David Griffiths 2nd  motion passes.

4.
Tim DeVivo – Willimantic Waste Paper Co. Inc. - absent
Jim Wilson present – at 5:41pm David Griffiths ask about brush removal or chipped on site.  Jim Wilson said that the brush is taken from the Transfer Station to their facility unchipped and then chipped there.
5.
Finance Report – David Capacchione reported that Agata Herasimowicz, Director of Finance, provided the Finance Report for the estimated revenues and expenditures Revenues through the end of June figures. Discussion ensued. 


6.
Unfinished Business 

· a) Town wide Curbside Pickup- discussion of the proposed town wide curbside pick-up. Discussion on the time line this process would be done.  Building into the Budget process or make it an ordinance?  David Capacchione said we could put out RFP this fall the results would be in late fall so you could have the numbers for the budget. Maybe set a public hearing in January 2018.  Discussion ensured.

Other items discussed 

· Put into RFP to include pick-up contract and disposal contract cost.
· Transfer Station would be opened only one day a month, for bulky waste, electronics, mattresses, light iron, oil, antifreeze, batteries, but not for MSW or Recycles.  
· Paying the curbside pick-up through taxes.
· In RFP size of cans 95 gallon and 65 gallons.
· Town to take care of leaves and brush twice per year annually.


7.
New Business - none

8. 
Other Discussion Items


a) Tonnage Report – Take 2 reports
9.        Correspondence - none


10.
Other - none
11.
Adjournment – Motion made by David Griffiths to adjourn, seconded by Ed Grandelski, motion approved.

Next meeting is September 27, 2017 at 5:30PM Room 204

We would like to have Sean Hendricks at this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Blymiller

Recording Secretary

Visit us on the web at WWW.KILLINGLYCT.GOV

